
 
 
 

 

St Begh’s Catholic Junior School 
Coach Road 

Whitehaven 
Cumbria CA28 7TD 

Headteacher: Mrs C. Mallard 
 (01946) 696959 

admin@st-beghs.cumbria.sch.uk  
www.stbeghs.co.uk 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

Walking hand in hand in the footsteps of Christ. We are His hands; We are His feet. 

Weekly Newsletter 
Edition 32: 26th May 2023  

 
Dear Children & Families, 
We wish everyone a happy and safe half-term and look forward to seeing you all on Monday 
5th June. 
 
Staffing News 
We are extremely sad to say goodbye to Mrs. Sharon Doran today. Mrs. Doran has worked in 
our School Office for 20 years. She has always been a calm and extremely professional presence 
in our School. She is one of the kind voices you will have spoken to on the phone or one of the 
friendly faces you will have encountered at the Office window. For staff, she is the same: 
completely reliable, caring and always doing whatever she can for the benefit of our children. 
We wish her every happiness in her new job (which she knows will come with much fewer 
laughs). 
 
Our lovely Deputy Headteacher, Mrs. Louise Jenkins will be retiring this summer! We will be 
making a great fuss of her before she leaves, but in the meantime, I would like to let you know 
that our new Deputy Headteacher from September will be Mrs. Hayley Hodgson. 
Mrs. Hodgson teaches at Monkwray Junior School. She currently works part-time which means 
we have been able to have her teaching in Year 3 on Thursdays and Fridays. She is therefore 
already becoming a full part of the team! 
 
Year 3 Swimming 
All Year 3 pupils will be going swimming on Mondays and Thursdays next half term. This will 
run from the first week back (Monday 5th June) for 5 weeks until Thursday 6th July. They will 
get a half-hour session each time. Check email/Class Dojo for further information. 
 
Multiplication Tables Check 
Our Year 4 pupils will be doing a statutory government test of their times table knowledge soon. 
This is a short online test. They have already completed a practice run. Teachers have 
withdrawn some children where they felt they would struggle performing in a time-limited way.  
 
Sunny Weather 
The present good weather is set to continue through and after the holidays. Please apply sun 
cream before school. Children can also wear sun hats and caps.  
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 



Information repeated from previous newsletters 
 
Park Play 
We have been approached by Park Play to see if our School would 
be able to host a Park Play event every Saturday morning. Similar 
to Park Run, this is an initiative to get us together as a community 
and enjoy all the benefits of being active. Park Play would require 
three people to organise and run sessions. Funding is available to 
offer this as a paid role. Having three people available means that 
no one needs to commit to every session (the sessions run every 
week of the year). All training and equipment is supplied.  
See copy of flyer below with further details about Play Leaders. 
At this stage, we would be grateful if you could spread the word 
about this to anyone who might be interested. Anyone who is 
interested can contact School on admin@st-beghs.cumbria.sch.uk  
 
 
Yours faithfully,    
          

Catherine Mallard  
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